
 

 
27th February 2018 

Dear Cherrymead Patient 

Hearing Loss Information Evening – Wednesday 14th March 2018 

The PRG is hosting a meeting on Hearing Loss on Wednesday 14 March at 7.00 pm at the surgery. The 
presentation will be given by Specsavers Hearing NHS Services.  

The evening is open to all patients of Cherrymead Surgery. If you would like to attend please email 
prgcherrymead@gmail.com to confirm your attendance.   

On average it takes ten years for people to address their hearing loss. 

 Over 50% of people over age of 60 have some degree of hearing loss. However, only one in three 
people who could benefit from a hearing aid actually has one. 

The Presentation covers: 

 •    Background to hearing loss:  

•    How hearing degenerates and its impact 

•    How the innovations made help to improve patient outcomes. 

•    The treatment path explained, ongoing support and aftercare. 

•    NHS Hearing aids  

•    Q&A  

If you would like to attend please let me know via the PRG Cherrymead email address 

prgcherrymead@gmail.com or telephone 01494 445150. 

 

With regards, 

 

Sandra Salter 

Cherrymead Patient Reference Group 
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